
2016 Week of Welcome (WOW) Volunteer Sign-Up Sheet

Greetings from The Office of Student Life!
 
We are just a few weeks away from welcoming our new and returning 
students back to campus! Our annual tradition, Week of Welcome 
(WOW), is August 12-20, 2016. WOW takes place at the start of each 
semester and is packed with social, educational, and informational 
programs that will allow students the opportunity to interact with other 
UAH students, faculty, and staff. 
 
The Office of Student Life would like to invite ALL faculty and staff 
members to join in this campus tradition by signing up to 
volunteer during some of our larger events! It will take over 100 volunteers 
to ensure a successful week of activities for our students.  If interested, 
please sign up to volunteer here.  Remember to complete the volunteer 
sheet with your name, email, and t-shirt size, THEN select the events you 
are able to volunteer for (the more the better)!  You will receive a follow-up 
email prior to your event with additional directions and information. 
Remember to wear your Charger Blue and name tag during each event.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ETeQ_eHsxEI-TYC3kBWFkbsfKo5J8DzKyZxxjQysWK0/edit?usp=sharing

